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Newsletter 6 - February 2013
Dates for February:

1

- 
PFA Disco – 6.30pm to 7.45pm
4

-
Contemporary School Photographs

Mid-Year Reports
6

-
Y1 Visit to Bantock House




PFA Meeting – 7.30pm

8

-
UNICEF – Day for Change – YR to Y4
12

-
Parent Interviews 6.00pm – 8.00pm

13

-
Parent Interviews 3.30pm – 5.30pm




Y4 Dance Festival – Codsall High
15

-
School Council Non-uniform Day

18-22

-
HALF TERM

27-1 March
-
Year 4 Kingswood Visit

7-13 March
-
Book Fair / Book Week / World Book Day

New Headteacher

You should have received a letter from the Chair of Governors announcing the appointment of Miss Victoria Dobbs as the new Headteacher of Birches from September 2013.  The appointment was made last term, but the information has been withheld until all HR safeguarding checks have been completed.  
UNICEF Day for Change & Non-uniform Days
Our annual UNICEF Day for Change will take place on Friday 8th February to support their Focus on Food project. Children can dress in national/ethnic costumes (nothing complicated and not Nursery) and bring a donation for the UNICEF appeal.  We will also be having our termly School Council Non-uniform Day on Friday 15th February when children can choose their dress and donate to School Council projects. There is also a ‘night wear’ dressing up day after half term as part of our Book Week bedtime stories.

Reports and Parent Interviews

Mid-year reports will be sent out on Monday 4th February.  Please return interview requests as soon as possible, if required.  Times are allocated on a first come first served basis.

Year 4 Kingswood

Packing lists have already been given out and medical forms will come home two weeks before the visit.  Miss Graham will contact parents who have offered lifts.
Lighthouse Photography - Contemporary School Photographs

Dave Ingleby will be taking contemporary photographs in school on Monday 4th February.  Please think about the clothes you may want your child to wear for these photographs and be assured that there is no obligation to buy. 
Health & Safety

Please remember to walk with your child along the pedestrian path when entering and exiting school. DO NOT WALK ON THE CAR PARK.
Outdoor Classroom

During all the cold weather since Christmas, the Emerald Environmental Projects team have been working hard to construct our outdoor classroom.  Apart from the planting and living roof, it is now complete and will be officially open to classes during Eco Week in April.  They have created a wonderful area that will provide excellent outdoor learning.
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